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The National HBPA, Inc. Medication Committee meeting was brought to order by chair Kent 
Stirling.  Attendance was taken and the following people were present:  

 
Chairperson Kent Stirling 

 
Members in Attendance   

Stephanie Beattie 
   Justin Cassity 
   Mark Doering 
   Dr. David Harrington 
   Ed Hagan (advisory) 
   Rick Hiles 
   Marty Maline 
   Jon Moss 
   MaryAnn O’Connell 
   Frank Petramalo 
   Lynne Schuller 
   Dr. Tom Tobin (advisory) 

   Bill Walmsley 
    
   Not in Attendance 
   Conrad Cohen 
   Stan Fishman 
   Randy Klopp 
   Sue Leslie 
   Todd Mostoller 
   Donnie K. Von Hemel 
 

 
 
Following a 2-hour Forum entitled “The Truth about Lasix,” the Committee met. 
 
1. Motion to develop a campaign strategy in support of the use of Salix. 

 
 Motioned by Bill Walmsley. 
 Seconded by Lynne Schuller. 
 Motion Passed Unanimously. 
 
 

2. Motion that the Medication Chair (Kent Stirling) selects a Subcommittee to address a PR 
campaign in support of the use of Salix, sending those names to the Executive 
Committee for approval. 
 
Motioned by Justin Cassity. 

 Seconded by Lynne Schuller. 
 Bill Walmsley votes NO. 
 Motion Passed. 

 
 

3. Motion to adjourn. 
 Motion Passed Unanimously. 
 
 


